
 
 

James Campbell High School Band Boosters 
Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

Wednesday, September 8, 2021  
JCHS Band Room 

Present:	 Matthew Yamada, Band Director 
Scott Eriksen, Band Director 
Jason Higashionna, President 
Nancy Lord, Secretary 

Meeting called to order at 4:43pm.


Jason stated that the the balance of the trip fundraising bank account has been deposited into 
the band booster’s bank account. The fundraising account has been closed.


Directors stated that after meeting with Principal Lee and the registrar’s office, no significant 
changes will be made to the band schedule for this year or next. Directors have been receiving  
feedback from students on their preferences.


Directors are looking into a possible concert performance to be recorded over fall break. Still 
working on details and researching media resources. Also looking into possibly renting an 
indoor facility for Winter Concert performance, dependent upon whether an audience is 
permitted to attend.


Directors are still waiting to hear specifics regarding marching band festivals.


Lynette would like board to send out a request to parents looking for volunteers to help sew 
color guard uniforms. She will relay more detailed information regarding specifics on the design 
after discussing it with Jasson.


Abby has been receiving payments per PayPal and will keep a spreadsheet of payments 
received. Board is in the process of updating all band student’s Charm’s accounts. Board is 
continuing to collect paperwork from students regarding Charms info and sizing info for 
marching band uniforms. Students are still turning in forms for ordering polo shirts. Board will 
also purchase an extra supply of these to keep on hand. Board will need to begin determining 
and assigning current stock of mb uniform pieces for distribution to students.


Nancy and Jason discussed the need to order marching band pins for this year’s mb students. 
Will also need to distribute last year’s pins at the same time, preferably at first marching band 
festival. Scott will provide an approximate headcount of each grade level for ordering 
purposes.


Meeting adjourned at 4:58pm.


